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OCTOBER 3 - NON-INSTRUCTIONAL DAY (NO CLASSES)
OCTOBER 9 - THANKSGIVING DAY (NO CLASSES)
OCTOBER 11 - KARAOKE NIGHT FUNDRAISER
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OCTOBER 28 - VARSITY BOYS VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENT
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Using your cell phone, download and install the
SchoolMessenger app from the Apple Store or the Google
Play Store (or from the links at
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca). The first time you use the
app, select Sign Up to create your account. Select
Attendance then Report an Absence.
Use the SafeArrival website, https://go.schoolmessenger.ca.
The first time you use the website, select Sign Up to create
your account. Select Attendance then Report an Absence.
Call the toll-free number 1-855-278-4513 to report an
absence using the automated phone system.

To enhance our existing absence-checking procedure, Tec-Voc
is using a student absence reporting system called Safe Arrival.
Safe Arrival will make it easy for you to report your child's
absence. Parents/Guardians are asked to report their child(rens)
absence in advance using any of these 3 methods: 
 

 
These options are available 24 hours/day, 7 days a week. Future
absences can be reported at any time. Thank you for your
patience and cooperation as we implement this system.
 

Safe Arrival
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More information regarding

Tec-Voc happenings can be

found at www.tecvoc.ca or

on twitter at @tecvocwpg.

Students turning 18 years of ageParents are reminded that once a
student turns 18, we require a
waiver signed by the student to
enable us to provide information
to parents regarding the learning
of the student. Waivers are mailed
home the month before the
student turns 18. Please talk to
your child about this requirement
before their 18th birthday.

Report to Parents
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We are very excited for the new 2023-2024 school year! The food services
team is looking forward to another exciting year full of learning, food and fun.

We will be opening the breakfast program during the first week and ongoing
throughout the year each morning from 8:15 AM - 8:55 AM Daily. 

Thank You Child Nutrition Council of Manitoba!

The cafeteria will be open for lunch starting on September 11th. On
September 6-8th, we will have soups available for lunch as we prepare to

open the kitchen.  

Lunch will be available from 11:45 AM - 1.00 PM Daily. 

Our Fairtrade House Coffee and Tea is available all day with exact change
when the till is closed.

$1.00 regular coffee 
$2.00 for specialty coffee

Tec-Voc Cafeteria Menu 
website: www.tecvoc.ca/cafeteria

CAFETERIA NEWSCAFETERIA NEWS
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TIMETABLE CHANGESTIMETABLE CHANGES
 Student timetables have been sent home electronically. Students who

wish to make appointments for timetable changes can book them online
by visiting www.schoolinterviews.ca, selecting “Make A Booking” and

entering the code 6t64k. 

Appointments can be booked with any counsellor. Appointments can be
booked until Friday, September 15th. More appointments will be made
available next week.  If no appointments are left, please wait till further

instructions are given next week.

Due to the ongoing construction, student parking will not be available.
Parking allocation will be reviewed monthly and students will be notified if
space becomes available. Students who wish to drive a car to school must

pay the annual parking fee of $295.00. Students who would like to be
added to the parking waitlist are asked to drop by the office.

STUDENT PARKINGSTUDENT PARKING


